
 

The Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the meeting for the performance of 
the Key Performance Indicators in the field of information technology and the academic 
resources (Fast track) for the fiscal year 2021. 

On October 20th, 2020, the supporting officers from the information technology and the public 
relation, the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences joined the meeting for the policy and the 
guideline regarding the key performance indicators in the field of information technology and the 
academic resources ( Fast track)  in the fiscal year 2021.  The chairperson for this meeting was 
Asst.Prof.Sirilak Ketchayaet, Ph.D., the Director of Academic Resource and Information Technology. 
This meeting took place the Training Room 1, the office of Academic Resources and Information 
Technology, building 31, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University. 

 


